
Lebanon Conservation and Agriculture Commission 

Regular Meeting, 7/9/18 

Lebanon Town Hall, 579 Exeter Road 

 

Special Meeting Minutes 

 

 

Members present:   Marc Lang (Chair), Jan Fitter (Vice Chair/Secretary) Emery Gluck, 

Keith LaPorte, Alton Blodgett, Jon Slate, Ethan Stearns, Paul Trubey 

Chris Condit, Paul Trubey, Toni Willard (4:43 pm) 

Also present:  Town Planner Philip Chester 

 

 

The special meeting was called to order at 4:35 p.m. by Marc Lang. 

 

Motion by Keith LaPorte, seconded by Emery Gluck, to approve the 7/9/18 meeting 

minutes.  Motion unanimously approved. 

 

The Commission discussed the Pulcinella property appraisal. Marc Lang, Jan Fitter and 

Town Planner reported on meeting with Dave Stygar (DEEP) regarding open space 

funding source. Mr. Chester will confer with Dept. of Ag. for discussion at next meeting 

on potential offer. 

 

Town Planner updated Commission on Bender, Wolf, McCall, and Geer farmland 

preservation projects. He will contact SECOG to update town open space map to 

include subdivision conservation easements. Signs for Shalk Road Common Hill Trail 

have been purchased to ward off ATV or motorized vehicle use. Eric Hammerling from 

CT Forest and Parks will prepare article for Lebanon Life on SJR 35 regarding 

permanently protecting state open space lands.  

 

The Commission discussed DEEP Recreational Trails Grant program.  

 

The Commission adjourned at 5:30 p.m. Next regular Commission meeting is Sept. 10th. 

 

Respectfully submitted by 

Philip Chester, Town Planner 

August 18, 2018 


